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LIVESTOCK 
WINTERIZATION 
WORKSHOP 
DINÉ COLLEGE SUB ACTIVITY ROOM 

DECEMBER 19, 2018 

TIME: 9AM – 4PM 

 

 

 

Animals are more tolerant to cold and wind than their 
owners, nevertheless, it is still important to make sure they 
are well cared for when the weather becomes severe. How 
much protection they need really depends on the type of 
animal spices. To address these concerns the Land Grant 
Office is hosting a workshop on Thursday December 19, 
2018 in Tsaile, AZ at the Diné College Sub Activity Room. 
We will cover a wide range of winterization preparation for 
Cattle, Horse & Sheep as well as other topics. If you have 
any questions regarding the workshop or future workshops 
please contact the Land Grant Office at: 928-724-6941 or 
visit our website: www.navajofarmerandrancher.com 

CATTLE 
Cattle Care for the 
winter 

 

SHEEP 
Sheep Care for the 
Winter 

 

  

 HORSE 
Horse Care for the 
winter 

OTHER 
Correl peperation  
Feeding & Watering 

928-724-6941 or 
928-724-6940 

Lymbegay@dinecollege.edu 




